
SGA Report 

 

Membership has been tough to maintain during the COVID-19 pandemic months, but our active 
members graduated at the end of the 2020-21 AY, and should be commended for sticking with 
it. The main activities the group was able to organize for students were virtual movie nights 
viewing public domain films over Zoom, and buying tickets to a Phillip Phillips live stream 
concert in early May. A couple new members have joined for the 2021-22 AY, and recruitment 
efforts will be made as the fall semester approaches.  

 

-Ryan Orr, SGA Advisor 


